
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridges on 
US-31 over Norfolk Southern Railroad in Limestone County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about 
the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be pro-
vided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Comments for the pro-
posed project must be submiƩed by February 24, 2023.   

        Online  
        Public Involvement 

 Bridge Replacement on AL-3 (US-31) over Norfolk Southern Railroad 

Project DescripƟon  
The proposed project will re-
place the exisƟng bridges on 

US-31 over the Norfolk South-
ern Railroad. 

The bridges will be raised ap-
proximately 10 feet and two 

more train tracks will be added 
underneath the bridges.  

 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by February 24, 2023. 

 
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us31-rrbridges-comments@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (256) 389-1002 (3 minute limit)  

 

Mail Comments to:  
   ALDOT– Tuscumbia Area Office  
   ATTN: Trent Brannon  
   PO Box 495 
   Tuscumbia, AL 35674 


